
 
                          

                           MACKINAW TOWNSHIP REGULAR BOARD MEETING 

                     10595 WALLICK RD, MACKINAW CITY, MI 

                                                      NOVEMBER 16, 2021 
 

Supervisor Smydra called the meeting to order at 7 PM. The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

All Board members present: Brew, Closs, Falor, Darrow, Smydra.  

Motion by Smydra to approve the agenda as presented. Motion carried.  
Motion by Smydra to approve the October 19, 2021 minutes as presented. Motion carried. 

 

Reports 

1. Smydra informed the board that the Michigan Township Association canceled their October 28th  and 

December 3rd  meetings due to Covid-19. The next MTA meeting will be January 27 and Smydra plans on 

attending. The 911 board has been changed. They are removing the township representative and replacing 

with the sheriff.  
Unfinished Business     

1. Road projects for 2022 were discussed in depth. These potential future projects included Hebron Mail Route, 

Stimpson Road, Edgewater Beach Trail, Potter Road, and Mackinaw Township driveway/entrance.  After 
discussion the board prioritized the roads-based on the benefits of the township residents. Motion by Brew to 

contact Cheboygan County Road Commission to inform them Mackinaw Township would like to proceed 

with Hebron Mail Route in 2022 with possibly an approach of Stimpson Road up to the old railroad tracks. 
Roll call vote: Ayes: Closs, Brew, Darrow, Falor, Smydra. Nays: None. Motion carried.  

2. Smydra contacted contractor Jeff Barnette about looking at the structure of the township building. Barnette 

will take a look at the township building when he is in the arena next.   

 

Treasurers Report/ Bills/ Financial Report 

1. The Treasurer’s report was accepted as presented. Mackinaw Township received an ARPA Grant for $12,246. 

2. Motion by Brew, supported by Closs to approve the bills for November. Roll call vote: Ayes: Brew, Closs, 
Smydra, Falor, Darrow. Nays: None. Motion carried. 

3.   The Standard budget financial report was reviewed.  

 

Meeting was adjourned by call of the chair at 7:39 PM.   
Respectfully submitted,   

Ashley Darrow, Clerk 

 
                                                                         


